
Report on NDLI Activity Seminar on ‘Research Ethics’ held on 12th July 2024 

 

On 12th July 2024, IQAC of RCCIIT along with NDLI Club organized a seminar on 'Research 

Ethics', where Dr. Srijan Bhattacharya delivered a wonderful lecture about the thin ethical lines a 

faculty should follow during publication/filing IPR. He demonstrated numerous examples and 

honesty, scientific permission, citation prior to publication. He also urged about respecting privacy 

of all the authors/reviewers. The session is truly interesting, and the NDLI Club will organize 

similar thought-provoking events in near future. 

 

 

 


